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Hello Michelle,

I hope this email finds you well. I am writing to formally step down from
my role as the representative for the ETJ (Extra-Territorial Jurisdiction) on
the Historic Preservation Committee, effective April 16th.

It has been a privilege to serve in this capacity and contribute to the
important work of preserving our community’s heritage. However, after
careful consideration, I feel that it is time for me to step aside and allow
someone else to bring fresh perspectives to the committee.

I am grateful for the opportunity to have worked alongside such dedicated
individuals and have learned a great deal throughout my tenure. I am
confident that the committee will continue its important work in
safeguarding our historic assets.

Please let me know if there are any steps I need to take to facilitate a
smooth transition.

Thank you again for the opportunity to serve, and I look forward to staying
connected in other capacities.

Sincerely,

Angela Wright
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